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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

• We had a wonderful first week back from the break.  We are so happy to have all of 
our students back at school.  Thanks for sharing them with us! 

• We are currently starting our second round of the Developmental Reading 
Assessment (DRA).  We will be evaluating the students’ scores in comparison with 
their scores from the DRA they took at the beginning of the year.  We hope to 
show that our students are making great progress.  Any reading you do at home 
with your children really makes a great difference.  Thanks for all you do! 

• January 13th: We will be doing an earthquake drill to help prepare our students with 
knowledge that will help them in case of an emergency.   

 
 

COMING UP: 
• January 19th: Day off for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
• January 20th: Fundraiser kickoff for selling cookie dough.  More information to 

follow.   
• January 21st: PTA meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room 
• January 22nd: School Community Council Meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room 
• February 3rd and 5th: Parent Teacher Conferences.  More information about sign-

ups coming soon.  We are already looking forward to seeing you! 
 


